
From: Anita Lauinger   
Sent: November 21, 2023 9:42 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: 64 hatt st /File ZAC-22-044 
 
Good morning  
 
My mother recently received your information regarding above location. 
It seemed very positive  but my mother's first words after reading this  notice was  "What are the City 
planners going to be doing about parking???" 
I completely agreed with her and promised I'd send the  City an email to ask the question. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you on this matter.  
 
Regards  
 
A 
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